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P&C General Meeting – Last one for 2017 

Our last scheduled P&C Meeting for 2017 is for Thursday 30th November at 6:30pm in the school library. 

Even though it is the last meeting for 2017 all parents & family members are invited and encouraged to 

come along. This would be a fantastic way to check out what the P&C is all about and perhaps become a 

member for 2018. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 

Caversham Primary School Booklists 2018 

Thank you to all the families who have already returned their booklist order forms for 2018 classes. If 

you have not yet received a booklist or misplaced the one that was sent home please see the lovely ladies 

in the front office and they will be able to organise a copy of you. Families have until Friday 8th December 

to return the booklists to the front office.  

 

The P&C can now confirm to families that EFTPOS facilities will be available when picking up your 

child/children’s booklist for payment via debit/credit cards. Alternatively, families can pay cash, however 

we do request that families please try and bring the correct money. 

 

A confirmation email is being sent to the email provided on each booklist order form once your order has 

been processed. If you have returned your booklist but are yet to receive and order confirmation email 

please contact Samantha MacDougall via email at cavershambooklist@gmail.com or through our Friends of 

Caversham Facebook page. 

 

Uniforms – 2018 Pre-Orders 

In 2018 new school polo shirts and faction shirts are being introduced and pre-ordering of these uniforms 

is strongly encouraged. A discount is being offered on new polo shirts and faction shirts for orders placed 

and PAID IN FULL by the 8th December 2017. Orders placed after this date will need to be completed on 

the standard uniform order form available via CONNECT or please see Karen & Kerry in the front office. 

Students from Year 1 to Year 6 will be allowed to wear their faction shirts every Friday throughout the 

year, with exception of any school excursions occurring on a Friday. 

*Please note that Kindy and Pre-Primary students are not required to purchase and wear the faction 

shirt as they do not participate for their faction in events/activities until Year 1-6 

 


